
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we are learning to describe characters and settings from a story using 
dialogue. We are learning to include expanded noun phrases, relative clauses and 

colons. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be using our multiplication and division skills to identify 

common factors and common multiples. We will also be testing number facts 
relating to prime numbers before explaining how they work. Finally, we will be 

recapping short division using the bus stop method. 

 
In Science, we will be revisiting previous learning and looking at how to create 

simple electrical circuits, while investigating conductors and insulators. We will 

then investigate factors that can affect the flow of electricity. 

 

In IPC, we will be learning the factors which critics use to evaluate products. We 

will then use this criteria to design our own product.  

 
In ICT, we are learning to create appropriate animations using Scratch 2. We are 

learning to use ‘glide’ commands and ‘repeat’ commands to move our characters, 

and to use rapid costume changes to create a motion effect. 
 

In PSHE, we are learning to describe some ways in which I can work with other 

people to help make the world a better place. We are also learning to identify why I 
am motivated to do this. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 11 words to learn 
during the course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Sports Day will take place next Monday 12 February. Children will need to 

wear their House-T Shirts.  

 Our BBQ and Open Day will also take place on Monday 12th February. This 
will include a range of activities to participate in as well as teaching and 

learning workshops. Please join us from 14:00 – 18:00. 

 Next Tuesday is National Sports Day – school will be closed. 

  The week ahead in Year 6       (11 – 15 February 2018) 



 

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 12th February at Al Khor Sports 
Club from 08:45. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 6 Team 
 


